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Town of Stratton
 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

May 19, 2013 
 

Members present: Selectmen – Al Dupell, Larry Bills, Chris Liller, Greg Marcucci, Kevin Robinson, 

Road Foreman – Ralph Staib  
 

Al Dupell called the meeting to order at 3:00pm at the Town Garage as warned and then the Board 

proceeded to view the following roads: 
 

Stratton Mountain Access Rd.:  The Selectmen viewed said road at the Treetops intersection 

and agreed to improve the ditching there and stone-line the ditching. 

 

Pikes Falls Rd.: The culvert for 291 Pikes Falls Rd. (owned by Currans) needs to be cleaned out.  

A Satellite Television cable was run through this culvert and must be removed prior to cleaning.  

The Selectmen concurred.  Ralph Staib will contact the owner. 

 

County Rd.: The Selectmen agreed to add more gravel below 76 County Rd. (owned by 

Popkens) and then improve the ditching there so that the road remains dryer during mud season. 

 

Mountain Rd.:  A short section of one lane of badly damaged pavement north of Kidder Brook 

needs to be cold-planed, additional gravel added and then repaved.  The Selectmen all agreed to 

this project. 

 

Penny Avenue:  The Selectmen agreed to have the Road Crew cut trees as necessary along the 

road to widen for easier snowplowing. 

 

Town Hall Parking Lot:  The Selectmen and Road Foreman discussed preparations necessary 

to be performed before the new parking section can be paved this summer. 
 

Adjourn: Chris Liller motioned to adjourn at 5:00p.m..  Larry Bills seconded.  All were in favor and the 

meeting adjourned. 
 

Minutes by:  


